
Accessing Office 365  
(E-Mail, Teams, etc.) 

 

Office 365 provides students access to their e-mail, OneDrive and many Microsoft 
applications used in school (Teams, Word, Excel, Power Point, OneNote) from any 
device and will be an integral part of your child’s distance learning during upcoming 
weeks. 
  
In order to make sure you access Office 365 securely and avoid phishing 
scams, always use the link located on the district’s website (image below) or 
a designated mobile device app (Android, iOS). You can favorite the login link in your 
web browser for convenience. 

  

 
  

 
 
It is important to keep your contact information up-to-date to ensure that you continue 
receiving important notifications from the district. You can now update your contact 
phone and e-mail directly from Home Access Center (HAC). 
  
For help accessing Home Access Center (HAC), contact Denise Douchkoff 
at ddouchko@carmelschools.org. 
If you are experiencing technical issues, contact Technology Support 
at TechSupport@carmelschools.org. 
  
 
 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.carmelschools.org%2Fparents__community__home_accessfamily_app&data=02%7C01%7Csdieck%40carmelschools.org%7Cc07bdf0a91d54fb2c05408d7e2f2b9f1%7Ca7128decf40f43f5ba84fe7426cefef9%7C0%7C0%7C637227404435426257&sdata=3WuvWz5p1Azm8KQO34ifuuDdbjKg7SJsgWsHJreIFVk%3D&reserved=0
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